Second Class Work
25th – 29th  May 2020
Hi all,

We hope that you and your families are all keeping safe and well at this time. Many thanks to those who got in touch with us by email, it was so nice to hear from you and hear how the boys are doing. 
We have uploaded suggested work for each day on Aladdin & the blog. As most of you now have your son’s books, we have assigned some work from the books. If you do not have these, please email us and we can point you in the right direction or scan the pages for you. 

Your son can learn lots & develop skills for life from hands on activities too- baking, gardening, nature walks, helping around the house, etc. This is also a great time for the boys to develop new hobbies and interests all from the safety of their own homes and within the 5km limit. 
Throughout the week, you can email us if you wish pictures of the boys at work for our blog and any feedback in relation to the work set out on 2nddonacarney@gmail.com. If your son is having any difficulties with this work, please email and we can provide alternative activities. 

We would appreciate if possible, by the end of the week that you could email us an audio/ video clip of your son reading 1-2 pages from a book of his choice (this will not be put on the blog). 
Please take a look at our class blogs;

Ms Callan- https://mscallansclass.weebly.com/
Ms Smith- https://mscsmith2ndclass.weebly.com/ 

Sending you and your children our best wishes to stay safe and well for the week ahead, 
Ms Callan and Ms Smith
